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Scheme Review 
The annual review of the MPs’ Scheme of Business Costs and Expenses is now open. You can 
find the press release by clicking here, download the consultation document by clicking here 
(.pdf), or take our online survey by clicking here.  Hard copies of the consultation document 
are available in the Vote Office.  You can also make a written response by email to 
schemeconsultation@parliamentarystandards.org.uk, or by post to: 

Independent Parliamentary Standards Authority 
7th floor 
Portland House 
Bressenden Place 
London 
SW1E 5BH 

 
December Payroll cut off dates 
Just a reminder that our December Payroll cut off dates are earlier due to the Christmas 
period. The cut off for normal Payroll work is Tuesday 10th December and Tuesday 17th 
December for online timesheets. All our cut off dates can be found on our website in the 
Payroll General Information section. Payday in December is still the last working day of the 
month, and will be Tuesday 31st December this year. 
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